
Major points from the Committee Meeting 14th September 2019 

 
Mick to organise sub-committee to start work on the drainage project. The first step is to 
contact council to see what assistance they can offer 
 
Agreed to institute a happy hour once a month. Need to develop a suitable format. 
 
John and Mick will find out about opportunities of getting Community and Council Grants.  
 
Agreed to encourage more members to play competition Petanque. To this end Guy will 
arrange regular training sessions on particular aspect of the game. We should combine this 
with some form of social session afterwards. 
 
CPC are hosting the upcoming Mixed Doubles Tournament. Peter and JP will run the event 
with Marion running catering. Rymans will contribute $300.00 to prize money. 
 
CPC’s 21st birthday celebrations are to be held 19th October. The Committee needs to decide 
which outsiders to invite and to plan the event in detail. 
 
It was agreed that Guy would organise Jean Francois to conduct a training session on 28th 
September. Noted that this clashes with the AFL Grand Final but agree to go ahead. 
 


